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September 24, 2001 ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Secretary GL01-017
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Attention: Rulemakings and Adjudication Staff

NRC PROPOSED RULE ON THE REVISION OF SKIN DOSE LIMIT

Virginia Electric and Power Company (Dominion) appreciates the opportunity to provide
comments on the proposed rule regarding the revision of skin dose limits, which
appeared in the Federal Register, Vol. 66, No. 134, on July 12, 2001, page 36502.

We have reviewed and concur with the comments submitted by the Nuclear Energy
Institute.

If you would like further information, please contact either:
Lee Thomasson  Lee_Thomasson@dom.com or (804) 273-3066 or

Don Olson Don_Olson@dom.com or (804) 273-2830

Respectfully,

Stephen P. Sarver, Director
Nuclear Licensing and Operations Support
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